
We are Jim and Becky Kaiser and we reside in District 17. We are
parents who have chosen to enroll our children in a non-public school. I
support HB 1532 because our children's non-public school serves our
children’s needs and continues to positively impact their development.
We make a financial sacrifice by sending our children to a non-public
school and continue to pay taxes to support the public schools.  The tax
reimbursement will help my family and support parents in the state of
North Dakota. I urge you to vote IN FAVOR of HB 1532.


